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On behalf of myself and fellow Pickleball players, we want to thank the Mayor, the City
Council Members and the Park and Recreation staff for your quick response to our request for
Beginner Level Placards to be placed on the new Pickleball Courts.

Now that the signage is in place; players of all levels are able to find others of similar ability
to enjoy the game. 

Many, many thanks for responding positively and quickly to our request.  

Thank you for your continued service to our community. Palm Desert is a wonderful place to
live!

Sincerely,

Ann Watt

Palm Desert, CA 92260




